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11 March 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am pleased to say we are moving back into St Catherine’s Primary School next term when 
our brand new extension will be completed. Renfrewshire Council have approved an 
exceptional closure on the following date.  
 

• 19/04/22      New facility open to Staff and closed to ELCC children (exceptional 

closure) 

 
I can confirm the first day of term for ELCC is Wednesday 20th April. The school will remain 
opened on Tuesday 19th April for our P1-7 children. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

E Henry 

 
Emma Henry  
Head Teacher 
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